
REPUBLIC OF PANAMA 
SUPERINTENDENCY OF BANKS 

 
 
 
 
April 5, 2006  
Circular No. 019-2006 
 
 
 
General Manager 
Panama City 
 

Reference: Survey on Bank Technology 
Platform 

 
Dear General Manager:  
 
As you know, a few days ago the Superintendency of Banks remitted a survey by email 
regarding the technology platform of banking entities, whose main objective is to update the 
information that rests in this Institution regarding said platforms.   
 
The technology platform survey is available on our website, in the Transfer System icon, and we 
request that it be delivered to this Superintendency at the latest on April 30 of the ongoing year. 
 
We are grateful to the Manager for giving the staff under his charge the corresponding 
instructions for the delivery of the requested survey. 
 
 
Attentively, 
 
 
 
Delia Cardenas 
Superintendent  
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